
ALERT ON FRAUDULENT WEBSITE AND SOFTWARE 

KGI Securities (Hong Kong) wishes to alert members of the public to be cautious of 
fraudulent websites and reiterate that https://www.kgi.com.hk/en/ and "KGI Power Trader" 
are the sole official websites and trading platform recognized by KGI Securities (Hong 
Kong). In addition, the WeChat account of KGI Securities (Hong Kong) is "KGI 凯基", 

which has been officially certified by WeChat. 

https://www.kgi.com.hk/en/ 
the sole official website recognized by KGI Securities (Hong Kong) 

 

“KGI Power Trader” 
the sole trading platform  

recognized by KGI Securities (Hong 
Kong)  

 

 

“KGI凯基” 

the sole official WeChat account 
recognized by KGI Securities (Hong Kong) 

 

 

 
The fraudulent website may provide QR Code for software download, but the software is 
not the official software of KGI Securities (Hong Kong).  

KGI Securities (Hong Kong) would like to expressly state that KGI Securities (Hong Kong) 
has no connection with the fraudulent website and accepts no responsibility or liability 
whatsoever for the website and its contents or any dealing with or through any such 
website. 
 
All our rights are hereby expressly reserved, including but not limited to pursuing legal 
actions. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact us on (852) 2878-5555. 
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